
 
 
 
December 9, 2020 
 
NURSES’ PROVINCIAL COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT (NURSES’ AGREEMENT) 

 
To: Benefit and Payroll contacts at HBT member organizations with employee groups covered by the 

Nurses’ Agreement 
 
Re: New Benefit Booklet and Benefits-at-a-Glance for Regular and Casual Employees 
 
The updated benefit booklets and Benefits-at-a-Glance (BaaG) for your regular and casual employees who are 
covered by the Nurses’ Agreement (2019-2022) are now available on Pacific Blue Cross’ (PBC) website.  To 
access the benefit booklets and BaaG’s, log onto ADMINnet through PBC.   
 
The effective date of the booklets and BaaG’s is April 1, 2019. 
 
These documents apply to the following class codes: 5, 109, 146, 350, 724, 733, 857, 858, 859 and 888.  
 
Please make the benefit booklets and BaaG’s available to your eligible employees. 
 
 
Questions 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the HBT Benefits Team: 
 
Andrea Wesley, Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 604.678.2326 
Email: andrea.wesley@hbt.ca 
  
Elvira Khismatullina, Benefits Administrator 
Phone: 604.678.8316  
Email: elvira.khismatullina@hbt.ca 
  
Paggy Reyes, Benefits Administrator  
Phone: 604.678.2139 
Email: paggy.reyes@hbt.ca 
  
Val Dick, Benefits Administrator  
Phone: 604.678.8497 
Email: val.dick@hbt.ca 
 
Sarah Kearny, Benefits Administrator  
Phone: 604.678. 
Email: sarah.kearny@hbt.ca 
 
Christine Fenske, Senior Manager, Benefits Administration & Operations 
Phone: 604.678.8287 
Email address: christine.fenske@hbt.ca 
 
 


